Cheyenne PTO Meeting Minutes
1/20/15 PTO Meeting

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm

Motion to approve meeting minutes from 11/18/14 made by Charlene Staniec, motion approved by Lindsey Staskowski, seconded by Katie Gerbino and approved by all attending meeting. 
President:   Daddy Daughter dance, Mom 2 Mom sale coming up in Feb/March. New PTO board needed for 2015-2016 school year – will be seeking nominations in May. PTO asked to donate to Dakota Senior All Night Party – asked parents what they thought – decided to ask other PTO’s at next President’s Breakfast to see what they are doing.
Vice President:  No Report.
Secretary:  No report.

Treasurer:  Santa’s Workshop asking for $2000 for clearance shopping. Motion to approve by Lori Gulekci and seconded by Melissa Carlson. All attendees of meeting in favor to providing $2000 to Santa’s Workshop for shopping the clearance sales.  Cheyenne giving $500 budgeted and approved in September 2014 to Dakota Scholarship fund. 
Trustees:  No report. 

Principle report:  NWEA testing going on the next few weeks. Teachers working on a Math development workshop for parents. Will be taking new test - MSTEP test – computer based testing for common core teaching. Strategic Planning Forum for Chippewa Valley coming up. Meeting attendees reviewed video by Ron Roberts.

Asst. Principle:  School Ford Driving fundraiser will take place same night as Bunny Hop. For every Ford car test driven by parents the school will received $20.
Teachers: Thanked PTO/Parents for support.
CAC report:  No report.
Old/New business: 
Motions Made:

Motion to give Santa’s Workshop asking for $2000 for shopping clearance racks. Motion to approve by Lori Gulekci and seconded by Melissa Carlson. All attendees of meeting in favor to providing $2000 to Santa’s Workshop for shopping the clearance sales.  

